Contra Costa County Employment & Human Services

IMPORTANT COMMUNICATIONS
OPR/CONTROL #

DATE: June 22, 2020
TO: Code 2A, All Staff
FROM: administration

SUBJECT: Delete Emails titled "jesuslibraverdad@outlook.com sent you files via WeTransfer"

Please delete these emails. Several entities in other counties and the state have been infected with
an email that is titled "jesuslibraverdad@outlook.com sent you files via WeTransfer". No need to
report them as phishing as we have already received over 200 reports.
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